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Now that summer is well underway, we’d like to give you a couple reminders! Keep a spare change of clothes for your child(ren) that is labeled in their cubbies. Be prepared for our unpredictable Wisconsin weather by having a hat for the sunny days and a light jacket for the cooler days. Be sure to read your classroom’s newsletters for any special activities they may have planned!
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Mark your calendars….

July 1st – Amazing Athletes Class

July 2nd – 4th of July Class Parties

July 5th – Center is closed for Independence Day

July 6th – Creative Caterpillars Class

July 8th – Amazing Athletes Class

July 9th – Pajama Day
July 13th – Amazing Athletes Class

July 15th – Creative Caterpillars Class

July 20th – Creative Caterpillars Class

July 21st - Amazing Athletes Class

July 22nd – Spirit Day: Sports Day!! 
July 27th – Creative Caterpillars Class

July 29th – Amazing Athletes Class
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New Families & Staff!!!
Vincent T. in the Infant Room

Shay S. in the Infant Room

Jack T. in the Infant Room

Miss Mel – you will see her primarily in the early morning hours in all the classrooms.
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2nd – Miss Jenny

4th – Hazel turns 1

8th – Ollee turns 1

8th – Miss Heather

13th – Weston turns 4

16th – Miss Sherri

17th – Stevie turns 2

20th – Wyatt turns 10

25th – Theo S. turns 5

30th – Clifford turns 1
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In years past, we have celebrated the Fourth of July by having a center-wide parade around the school with a special treat for all the children to follow. This year each of the classrooms will be celebrating in their own way!  Please watch for any special sign-ups to be posted on your child’s classroom door and activities they have planned.
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A huge shout-out to Miss Teonjia in the 3 Year Old Room. Since relocating to the lower level this past winter, she has created an amazing space for her class! Her lesson plans are always well-thought out and include many fun ideas that promote each child’s individual development in a positive, educational environment! Thank you Miss Teonjia!!! 

[image: image6.jpg][image: image7]